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Friday 7th June 2024 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to our school sports days, next week.  The events will take place on the following dates: 
 
Foundation Stage Sports Day – Wednesday 12th June 9.30-10.15AM 
Foundation Stage Sports Day Reserve – Thursday 20th June 9.30-10.15AM 
 
KS1 Sports Day – Wednesday 12th June 10.30-11.45AM 
KS1 Sports Day Reserve – Thursday 20th June 10.30-11.45AM 
 
KS2 Sports Day – Wednesday 12th June 1:15-3pm 
KS2 Sports Day Reserve – Thursday 20th June 1:15-3pm 
 
This year, due to the extensive building work taking place on our school site, our sports days will be held at St 
John’s CofE Primary. 
 
For those unfamiliar with the location of the school, I attach a map with the walking route from St Keyna to the 
entrance to St John’s along with a map of the school site to show the location of the activities on the school 
field. 
PLEASE NOTE: There will be no access to toilet facilities for any spectators during the sports day. In addition, 
please do not arrive more than 5 minutes before the start time as we want to minimise disruption caused to 
St John’s. Can you also remember not to take any photos or film of the event as some children cannot be 
photographed for safeguarding reasons.  
 
Please ensure that the children wear their PE kits in school for sports day, including an appropriate pair of shoes 
for physical activity.   
 
If your child is in Key Stage 2 (Sapphire, Jade, Topaz or Amber), they will also need a t-shirt which matches the 
colour of their school house which are as follows: 

Water = blue   Air = yellow 
Fire = red   Earth = green 

 
Should your child not have a t-shirt which matches the colour of their house, we have a limited supply of 
coloured bibs that they can wear over their white PE tops. 

 
They will also need their water bottle in school to ensure they keep hydrated.  If it looks like it is going to be a 
particularly hot day, we would encourage you to apply sun cream to your child before coming to school and 
ensure they have a sun hat. 
 
We look forward to sharing these events with you again this year and have our fingers crossed for perfect 
weather! 



 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Michael Pope 
PE Subject Leader 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
KS2 will use this route to exit 
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Early Years and KS1 will leave St John’s out of the gate that they arrived through. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Michael Pope, P.E Subject Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


